
Pewaukee Pack 13 Parent, Leader, 
Committee Meeting Minutes: January 
2018 
January 22, 2018

Attendees: Tim, Chris, Brian, Robert, Steven, Shannon


Financial Update:

Financials have been updated to reflect actual expenditures for the January Pack events.  
However, not all reimbursements have been deposited and reflected.


Future Committee Meetings: 

Dates have been reserved for the remainder of this school year at the PLE library at 6:30 pm 
2/19, 3/19, 4/23, 5/21.


Website Update: 

Calendar has been updated on both Google and ScoutTrack.  Eric Damon is working on our 
new hosting service. 


Blue and Gold:  

Set for 2/15 at 6:00 PM  Available Den leaders should arrive at 5PM to help set up tables.  
Supplies are currently in the supply shed at the VFW.  We will provide a pizza and salad meal 
for all in attendance and therefore the Den leaders need to have an RSVP to Chris 1 week in 
advance for planning purposes. The time of the meeting has been moved up to 6:00pm for 
dinner and then at 6:30 pm we will move into the gym and start the Blue and Gold with 
announcements, awards, Crossover ceremony and a slideshow with cupcakes for all in 
attendance.  Tim to contact Chris Tippery to see who will be in attendance.  Den leaders to 
reach out and have all dues paid in full by Blue and Gold ceremony.  Each Den will have a table 
and is encouraged to have photographs of the Den and any craft or project that they have 
been working on.   Brian will bring all available Pack t-shirts to hand out to parents and new t-
shirts will be made for next year.  Chris Sobczak requests that next year we appoint a Blue and 
Gold Committee for better planning of this event.  


March Pack Meeting:

March will be the Pinewood Derby and Scouting for Food.  Tim will reach out to Brandon Otto 
to see if the car impound can be held on 3/10 as it is currently conflicted with the Scouting for 
Food event that he is also running.  Pinewood Derby is scheduled 3/25 11am-2pm in the PLE 
gym.  Friends of Scouting will be invited to the Derby so they can talk to the parents.

Scouting for food is scheduled for 3/17 at both Pewaukee Pick and Sav locations.  Brandon is 
also contacting Walmart to see if we can set up a table for donations there.  Lisa Perchel-Gluth 
applied for and received a grant from Thrivent insurance for $250.00  This money can be used 
to purchase signage or advertisement for Scouting for food.  If there is any additional funds left 
over this can be used to purchase food for donation to the Food Pantry.  


April Pack Meeting: 

Chris has a contact for a gentleman that makes musical instruments with recycled and new 
materials.  He will contact him to see about availability for the April Pack meeting.  If he is 
unavailable then the alternative plan is to contact Mad Science for a demonstration.  Chris to 
get back to the committee about the cost associated with these options.




May Pack Meeting:

Scheduled for 5/17 at the INR in Oconomowoc.  Brian will coordinate this event again this year.


